
Giving Back | June 2025

2025 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

Dubois-Pike Federal Credit Union is proud to announce the scholarship
award recipients for the Class of 2025. A $1,000 scholarship has been

awarded to one active member of the credit union from each high
school senior class in Dubois and Pike counties.

Makynna Satterfield – Pike Central High SchoolJonah Klem – Northeast Dubois High SchoolLillyanna Roberts – Jasper High School

Congratulations to all our recipients!
We wish you the best with your

future endeavors!
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We are pleased to offer classroom scholarships for teachers! Apply for a $200 classroom
scholarship to help offset supply costs. Apply online starting July 15 thru August 15, 2025

at duboispike.org. Winners will be picked September 1st 2025.

CLASSROOM SCHOLARSHIP FOR TEACHERS
Leo Widolff – Forest Park High School Colton Obermeier – Southridge High School



Leo Widolff – Forest Park High School Colton Obermeier – Southridge High School

For the second year in
a row, Dubois Pike was

a proud supporter of
our

 community's summer
library programs.

Each library in Dubois
and Pike counties

received $500 to help
fund their summer

programs.

We recognize that
libraries are an

invaluable resource and
we appreciate all they
do for the community.

SUMMER LIBRARY PROGRAM
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Learn some credit union facts and terminology, disover how to
take advantage of our account opening special , and participate in

our kid’s coloring contest for a chance to win a  $25 gift card!

Stop in to your local library to get in on the fun!


